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Eugene L. Cooper 
21020 E. Malad Court 

Diamond Bar, CA 
(909) 595-7593 ORIGIN, ,I_ 

August 23, 2004 

Federal Energy Regulatory Commission 
888 First Street, NE 
Washington, DC 20426 
Attn" FERC Project 2105 
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Re: FERC Project 2105, the PG&E re-licensing effort for the upper reach of  the North Fork, Feather River 

Dear Sirs: 

Although I currently reside in the Los Angeles, California area, I am a property owner in the Lake Almanor area 
of  Plumas County, California. As such, 1 am very disturbed to learn of PG&E's plan to install "thermal curtains" 
on Lake Almanor and Butt Lake as part of the FERC Project 2105 re-licensing, i believe that such a move would 
cause major environmental harm to those lakes while providing a very minimal improvement to trout habitat 
further downstream, i am therefore asking for your help in putting a stop to this plan. 

Sincerely, 

GC:me 


